Lake County Board of Supervisors and fellow Community Members,

| am writing to express my opposition to the proposed WeGrow Commercial Cannabis Project. | reside
on a property adjoining the WeGrow property. There are so many reasons to reject this proposed
cannabis project which is surrounded by residential subdivisions.

Here are a few examples:

Removal of mature oak trees, possession of stolen property by the applicant, building without permit by
the applicant, lack of power from PG&E, disturbance of 120,000+ cubic yards of soil, storm water run-
off, light pollution, air quality issues, exclusionary zone intrusion, pumping 4.7 million gallons of water
per year from our limited aquifer, damage to our existing roads which are already deteriorated,
increasing roadway congestion during wildfire evacuations, violation of the Middletown Area Plan, and
quality of life effect on surrounding subdivisions.

| request that you uphold the decision of the Planning Commission and deny the appeal from WeGrow.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

Jesse Cude



